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April 7, 2023 
 

To: Responsible Agencies, Trustee Agencies, Stakeholders, General Public, 
and Interested Persons 

 

From: City of Inglewood, Planning Division, One West Manchester Boulevard, 4th 
Floor Inglewood, CA 90301 

 

Subject: Notice of Availability of a Finding of No Significant Impact for the 
Inglewood Transit Connector Project 

 

The Federal Transit Administration (FTA) in coordination with the City of Inglewood (the City) is 
proposing to construct the Inglewood Transit Connector Project (proposed Project) to address 
projected future congestion, improve overall mobility and levels of service, and advance the City’s 
sustainability goals. An Environmental Assessment (EA) was prepared and circulated to the public 
for review and comment from October 14, 2022 until November 14, 2022. After reviewing the EA 
and supporting documents, including public comments and responses made thereto, the FTA 
finds under 23 Code of Federal Regulations 771.121 that the proposed Project with committed 
mitigation will have no significant adverse impact on the environment. The record provides 
sufficient evidence and analysis for determining that an Environmental Impact Statement is not 
required. The FTA also finds, in accordance with Federal Transit Law 49 United States Code 
5324(6), that an adequate opportunity to present views was given to all parties with significant 
economic, social, cultural, or environmental interest, that the preservation and enhancement of 
the environment and the interest of the community in which the proposed Project is located were 
considered. 
 
The Finding of No Significant Impact (FONSI) is available at: 
https://envisioninglewood.org/transportation-solutions/itc/. 
 
A hardcopy of the FONSI may be viewed by appointment at the Inglewood Public Works 
Department located in Inglewood City Hall at 1 West Manchester Boulevard. Please contact 
Mr. Louis Atwell at (310) 412-5333 or via email at 
inglewoodtransitconnector@cityofinglewood.org to make an appointment. 
 
Individuals who require special accommodation (American Sign Language interpreter, accessible 
seating, documentation in alternate formats, etc.) are requested to contact Mr. Louis Atwell at 
(310) 412-5333 or via email at inglewoodtransitconnector@cityofinglewood.org. 
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